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Barry Agnew, Sr. 
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Steve Todd The Gate Post 

Church Family Picnic 

  Wednesday,                          
June  12 @ 5:30pm  

Family Hamburger Supper 

                             at Holmes Park 

EVERYONE IS INVITED 

The cost is $8 for adults and                                   

$3 for children under age 12. 

Make reservations by signing up in your Sunday 

School class or by calling the church office no 

later than 5pm on Wednesday, June 5. NO 

services or activities at the church on June 12. 

Come join us as we honor 

our Fathers on Sunday,  

June 16. Northgate will make 

a donation to Miracle Hill’s  

Overcomers                        

program for men.  

Please pray for our Deacons.  

Nominations will be received             

June 2 - June 9.  Forms will be 

available in the June 2nd bulletin. 

Please pray for all of those going on 

the Boston Mission Trip June 13-17.  

We will commission on all of those         

going in our worship service on            

Sunday, June 9.  Begin praying for 

them now! 



 

 
I don’t know about you but I hate being rushed.  Part of the problem for me is when I get rushed I 
tend to make mistakes and forget things.  On one occasion some years ago I was taking my students 
to youth camp.  One middle school boy in particular had been running late and pretty much just 
threw clothes into a bag and ran out the door to get to the church in time to leave.  Upon arriving at 
camp and getting off of the bus I hear an audible “uh oh”.  I immediately asked him what the “uh oh” 
was about to which he informed me that he had forgotten to pack underwear.  Now, I may have 
been younger than I am now but I was still smart enough to know that I wasn’t about to spend a 
week with a sweaty middle school boy who had been wearing the same pair of underwear for 5 
straight days.  Within the hour, I had him at the closest clothing store so he could pick himself up a 
pack of fresh new undies for the week. 
  
In church sometimes, we get so busy with activities, events, and ministries that it can be very easy 
to leave God out of the equation all together.  We get so busy with all of our planning, meeting, and 
preparing that we forget to seek the Lord’s guidance at all.  As we are moving through June, we 
have a LOT of great things going on.  From VBS, to the church picnic, to our Boston Mission Trip, 
and on to Youth Camp, we are running full speed ahead!  However, in all of the business we have to 
keep God involved at every level.  In all of this I want to invite you to commit to pray for the           
ministries going on this month here at Northgate.  Pray that God would reach children and their 
parents through VBS.  Pray that our Boston mission team would have divine appointments for the 
sake of the gospel.  Pray that God would do a mighty work in the lives of our students when we head 
to youth camp this year.  Pray that God would move in a way that only He can.  Thank you all for all 
you have done and all you do and I for one can’t wait to see what God is going to do with the rest 
of the month of June! 

A Message from Barry Agnew, Jr.  

Minister of Students and Education 
                 Joy Club 
Joy Club will not meet through the 
summer.  Our next one will be in 
September when Kate Few will be 
our guest speaker.  Enjoy your 
summer!! 

We share our sympathies with 

Cyndi Crane on the passing of her 

father, Richard McDonald; Gene 

Grant on the passing of his son, 

Eugene Grant and Judy Gale Todd on 

the passing of her sister and church member, Kathy 

Todd.  Please keep all of these families in your 

prayers. 

Family Sunday School Hour 
 

For families with preschoolers and  
children.  We will meet 

Sunday, June 9 at 9:30am                                           
in the fellowship hall. 

Come join us! 

Barry Agnew, Jr. Farewell Celebration:  

Please join us on Sunday, June 30               

following the morning worship service 

as we thank Barry, Jr.  

Please pray for Barry Agnew Jr., and our youth 

going to youth camp June 24-29.  Pray for safe 

travel and growth in Jesus Christ! 

This is just a         

reminder from the 

church office.  If you 

have a change of             

address, phone 

number or email address, please contact 

Tina in the church office.  We want to 

keep our database in good order.  We 

have to pay postage for all returned mail 

when there has been a change.  Have a 

good summer. 

WELCOME MATTHEW WINTERS, WORSHIP LEADER 

 
 

Providence! It’s a beautiful word. Sometimes it can be downright scary!  God takes the pieces of 
our lives and lovingly moves them around as He pleases.  That is what He has done with our family. 
As we were seeking God’s will following our interim ministry in Simpsonville, God made us aware 
of and called us to Northgate, knitting our hearts rather quickly.  As the writer of Ecclesiastes said, 
God really does make everything beautiful in its time. 
 
As we begin to co-labor together, we ask for your prayers.  We ask that you pray that every song 
and every act of worship will be pure and pleasing to the Lord.  We ask that you pray for unity 
within the music ministry and church.  We ask that you pray for God’s hand to be upon us as we 
seek Him first, executing His agenda for His church.  Let us ask God what He wants the worship 
ministry of Northgate to be and pursue it with our whole heart. 
 
You and I were created for worship - all that we are responding to all that God is.  May we not 
just do this on Sundays.  May worship be a lifestyle and Sundays be the overflow.  

COMING IN JULY 
FOR THE KIDS ON 
WEDNESDAY 
NIGHT AT 6:30pm 

July 3—NO services or activities 

July 10 is water night.  Have your kids 
bring a towel. 

July 17 is movie night. 

July 24 the critter keeper will be here. 
The kids always love this! 


